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Dear Parents/Carers, 
We've had a truly exciting couple of weeks at school! From 
wonderful trips to Rosemoor, to the high-energy Sports Day 
and the colourful fun of the Colour Run, there’s been so 
much to celebrate. This week, children embraced two 
transition days, thriving in their new classes and showing 
great enthusiasm for what lies ahead. We also enjoyed the 
brilliant Kestrels production — a real highlight! Despite all 
the excitement (and some tired faces!), our children have 
continued to demonstrate our school values of ambition, 
creativity, and relationships. Well done to everyone!  
 
Today, the children had the chance to redeem their hard-
earned Dojo points! Rewards included time at the park, 
extra playtime, and a dip into the lucky dip — with some 
children earning the chance to enjoy this more than once. 
These points were collected through consistent effort and 
ambition, including reading at home, and by showing our 
school values and following our school rules. We have found 
these points have really supported the children with 
showing their best and fulfilling our motto of ‘Be the Best 
You’. 
 
We will be holding a pre-loved uniform sale after school on 
Monday and Tuesday next week. All items will be just 50p 
each. If you have any specific uniform needs, please let me 
know. 
As we head into the summer break, you may be thinking 
about buying new school shoes. If your child’s current shoes 
still have some wear left in them, please consider donating 
them to school. We often have children who are in need of 
spare pairs, and your donations can make a real difference.  
 
Next week, we say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 pupils 
as they move on to secondary school. We wish them all the 
very best of luck and every success in the exciting journey 
ahead. We'll miss them greatly and look forward to hearing 
how they’re getting on in their new schools. Go and shine, 
Year 6! We will also be saying a fond farewell to Mr Burnip 
as he moves on to pastures new. We thank him for all his 
hard work, dedication, and the positive impact he’s had 
during his time with us. We wish him every success in his 
next adventure!  
 
A thought for the day: 
“You’re braver than you believe, stronger than you seem, 
and smarter than you think.” 
– A.A. Milne  
 
Have a great weekend 
Best wishes 
Sally Cook 
Head of School 
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Year Group %  
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R 97.22% 4 88.89% 

1 92.22% 5 98.41% 

2 95.24% 6 98.77% 

3 95.37% Whole 
School 

96.21% 

School Menu 
 

WB 21st July -Week 2 

If you require  this newsletter in an alternative format, for example large print or dyslexia friendly , please email 
secretary@lewannick.net .  This also applies if you require it in a different language.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

July 25  
Monday 21st—YR to YR End of Year Disco 3:15 until 5pm 
Monday 21st—Year 6 Camp Out—5pm 
Wednesday 23rd—Year 6 Leavers Assembly and Race  
Wednesday 23rd—Last day of the summer term.  

Sept 25  

Thurs 4th - all children in to start the new academic year  

NEWSLETTER    18th July 2025 

Readers of the Week 

Ada 

Paisley 

Stars of the Week 

Hattie, 

Alfie C, Emily 

Theo P 

ALL of Foxes! 

http://www.lewannick.cornwall.sch.uk
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Fox Class Update 

What an incredible year it has been in Foxes! I am so proud of how much the children have grown and developed 
over the past year. Their enthusiasm, curiosity, and willingness to take on every challenge has made them an 
absolute joy to teach. This week, we've been diving into the exciting world of Vikings through our current 
book, How to Be a Viking. The children have thoroughly enjoyed this story and have brought their learning to life in 
some amazing ways. They’ve designed and created their very own Viking shields, letting their creativity shine, 
and even designed impressive Viking boats!  In Maths, we've been exploring the concept of capacity, which has 
been both educational and lots of fun, especially with the addition of water play to bring the learning to life! As 
we wrap up the year, I want to wish you all a fantastic summer holiday. Enjoy the break, spend time together, 
and most importantly—have fun! I look forward to seeing everyone in September.  

Owl Class Update 

What a fantastic week we've had in Owls! We kicked 
things off with some exciting math lessons all about 
money, learning how to count, save, and spend wisely. 
Kestrel class wowed us all with their incredible 
performance of The Lion King, bringing the jungle to life 
with their singing and acting skills. We also had a 
smooth and fun transition days, meeting our new 
teachers and getting ready for the adventures ahead. It’s 
been a busy, fun-filled week full of learning and new 
experiences!  
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Otter Class Update 

In Otter class, over the past few weeks, we have been extremely busy in our build up to the end of the academic 
year.  We had a lot of fun creating biscuits during our whole school DT day. We firstly 'sampled' a selection of 
biscuits and made notes about them, before editing a recipe and making some biscuits in the afternoon. We 
also decorated them using a variety of toppings. They turned out delicious!  We also did some Wild Tribe 
sessions, where we were able to light fires. I was really impressed by the teamwork, communication and 
maturity that was shown during these lessons.  As well as these events, we have continued with our writing, 
reading maths etc. I have been blown away with some of the writing in the past few weeks. It is fantastic to 
see how the entire class are using writing skills that they have learnt throughout the year, and using them 
altogether in their writing now.    

 

 

Kestrel Class Update 

Kestrel Class has had an 
incredibly busy and exciting 
week! On Monday and Tuesday, 
the children enjoyed meeting 
their new teachers during 
transition days, getting a taste 
of what’s to come next year. 
Wednesday saw the dress 
rehearsal for our amazing 
school production of The Lion 
King, followed by a fantastic 
evening performance to a full 
house where the children truly 
shone. On Thursday morning, 
we gave our final performance 
before returning to school for 
some hands-on science 
activities and an afternoon of forest school where we made small fires. Today was DT Day and the children 
designed, created, and cooked their own spaghetti bolognese – a delicious way to end such a fun-filled week!  
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